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From: Bob Gaeke <gaeke@yahoo.com>
Sent: Saturday, May 23, 2015 9:20 PM
To: BOCrfc2015
Subject: Still no access to broadband!

We are near to one of the fiberoptic backbone lines, in fact in the winter when the leaves 
are off the trees I can see it from my front porch, however just because it is that close does 
not mean that I can get service! I have inquired about broadband to my house and have 
been told that it would cost me over a thousand dollars to be hooked up. They have used 
the governmental funding to go from one town to another where the profits are high 
bypassing us rural folks along the way. I would hope in the future there is some stipulation 
in the grants that service drops must be made in the country as well as the more populated 
areas. 
 
Robert Gaeke 

 
Marshfield, MO 65706 
 




